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March 14, 2023 

Chris Hurley 
IHC Scott 
10303 E. Dry Creek Dr. 
Centennial, CO 81112 
 

RE:  Rifle Gravel Pit #1, File No. M-2021-052, Comments Regarding 112c Regular Construction 
Materials Application - Amendment (AM-1)  

Dear Mr. Hurley: 

On March 1, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received confirmation 
from Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW) that they had no additional comments in response to the 
revised application materials submitted to the Division on January 9, 2023.  Additionally, the 
revised application materials have sufficiently addressed all of CPW‘s concerns outlined in their July 
1, 2022 comment letter.    

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
 
Cc:  
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 


